Athletics – July 6, 2020

Attendees:  Glen Katz, Dave Neu, Danielle Maute, Chris Kleinwaks, Kim Hammond (guest), Erin Macellaro Frances Zegar, Brenda Teed (guest), Brigid Graham

Meeting start – 7:35pm

New Business
· Kim Hammond introduced “Girls on the Run”, an afterschool program that incorporates running (it’s not a running program and you don’t need to be a “runner”).  For girls 3-5 and 6-8. 
· Twice a week for 10 weeks for 75 minutes. Can be held at a school site or park site. 
· Each practice focuses on one life lesson and incorporates some running throughout.
· As season progresses, more time for running/walking is added to schedule within 75 minutes.
· All coaches are volunteers, have full background checks. They ask that there are adults per practice and 3 or more for 15+ girls per practice. 
· Due to social distancing, they are focusing on Parks and Community settings rather than schools. Will only be 8 weeks. Groups of only 8-10. Masks are required. Lesson materials will not be shared, but they will bring their own.
· $209 for the season, but they do a lot of fundraising to offer scholarships
· Committee had conversation if this is something we should offer to the community. We are emailing Glen a list of questions we still have, and he will forward to Brenda and Kim.
· Teams updates
· Tennis is up and running
· Men’s and women’s softball starts this week
· Swimming has a waiting list due to COVID guideline limits
· A-Field Playground update
· Equipment is at warehouse and ready to ship. Coordinating with maintenance and delivery company on logistics. 
· Do we still need coaches for any teams?
· Still looking for women’s horseshoes
· Someone asked if swim lessons are happening?
· Danielle said we can look into it again; we may have to find a new coach to give lessons. 
· Will discuss with Beach if we can work something out this summer.

Meeting adjourned – 8:20pm

Minutes taken by Dave Neu
Approved by Glen Katz-Co Chair
Approved by Mark Kempner-OIC

